
Membership Openings for 2014 

The San Luis Yacht Club (SLYC) will be accepting applications for Flag Membership 

in February of 2014.  To apply for Flag Membership, each prospective applicant must 

have two sets of Flag or Honorary Members as sponsors. 

Two orientations have been scheduled in 2014 for new applicants for Flag 

Membership in the SLYC.  

The first orientation will be held Saturday February 8th at 11:00 am.  The second 

orientation will be Wednesday February 19th at 6:00 pm. Prospective applicant must 

be accompanied by at least one of their two sponsors.  Attendance at an orientation 

by the applicant and a sponsor is mandatory to become a member of the SLYC. 

Application and sponsorship forms will be distributed to attendees at the 

conclusion of each orientation.  A final date to mail the completed applications to the 

SLYC will be announced at the orientations. 

Additional information will be provided in the “Scuttlebutt” in February. 

Please contact me at ken@kenbrokaw.com or call me at (805) 773-4020 if you have 

any questions. 

 

Ken Brokaw,  

Chairman Membership Committee 
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